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OUR PARENT COUNCIL 

Our next Parent Council Meeting Date  
is 26th April 2022 at 7pm.  

We are still having these meeting via Zoom due to 
Coronavirus restrictions. Prior to the meeting we will 
send a reminder notifications. Our Secretary Claire 

Campbell will ask for any agenda items and you will 
receive a notification of attendance. You will receive 
Zoom login details if you have indicated you wish to 

engage with the Parent Council meeting. We would be 
pleased if you would like to attend as we welcome all 

our parents. Any questions or queries related to  
Parent Council meetings should be directed to  

sjpc.pc.sec@gmail.com

All minutes from all meetings can be found on  
the school website under the Parent Council tab.  
Any questions or queries relating to our meetings 

should be directed to sjpc.pc.sec@gmail.com. 

▼

GET IN TOUCH 
We always welcome your and suggestions or  

if you can help or volunteer please email us on 
stjosephspcsocial@gmail.com OR

parentcouncilstjosephs@gmail.com

UPCOMING DATES  
& EVENTS 

Monday 21st March 
1st April 2022  – Easter Bunny Competition. 

Sunday 24th April 2022
Primary 4 First Holy Communion breakfast

Tuesday 26th April 2022
Parent Council Meeting via Zoom at 7pm

Thursday 16th June 2022
P7 Leavers Disco, school grounds, 6-8pm

Monday 20th June 2022
Wild Week

▼

WELCOME TO OUR TERM 2 
NEWSLETTER OF THE  

2021/22 SESSION



RECENT ACHIEVEMENTS 
Our Halloween Howl Raffles raised £1500.

Our 100 Squares raised £500. 

Easy Fundraising 
In February 2022 we received £261.94 from the Easy 

Fundraising for the last quarter. This year we have 
raised a total of £969. We would appreciate if you 

could sign up and use when purchasing online goods.  

We are continuing to receive monthly funds  
from families who can afford to do so. We have  

raised £1440 form monthly donations.  
If you would like to donate our bank details are  

Sort Code 80 12 88 Account Number 00316602  
This can range from £1/£2/£5 or £10 can be set up  

and these are all completely anonymous. 

On behalf of all the Committee Members of the Parent 
Council, we should like to extend a huge thank you for 
the generosity of our St. Joseph’s parents in supporting 

our successful Fundraising Ball in February 2022.  
This event raised a total of £5,115. The Social 

Committee did a fantastic job and we will now 
purchase a Scrabble Net for the upper school 

playground and an Embankment Net for the infant 
school playground from Scotplay. 

We organised for Primary 7 to receive their  
St Joseph leavers hoodies on the 11th March 2022. 

Our Uniform representative has raised  
£150 to our Parent Council Funds. 

We provided treats for all children to celebrate  
St Joseph’s feast day on Friday 18th March 2022 .

▼

CURRENT OFFICE BEARERS 
ELECTED AT THE AGM  
22ND SEPTEMBER 2021

Chair – Mrs Sharon Constable 
Vice Chair – Mrs Samantha MacConnell 

Secretary – Ms Claire Campbell
Vice Secretary – Ms Katrina Adams

Treasurer – Mrs Jackie McHendry
Vice Treasurer – Mr. Ian Anderson

Social Secretary – Mrs. Stacey Hogg
Vice Social Secretary – Ms. Lynn Johnson

Uniform Rep – Ms. Katrina Adams

We are continuing to share our communications 
through our Class Representative Whatsapp groups,  

as well as by email, as a way of ensuring that important 
school information is communicated effectively to you. 

We are delighted we have a Representative for  
every class.  

The Class Representatives are:- 
P7A Sue Falconer & Kirsty Doolin (Deputy)

P7B Kirsty McDermid
P6A Gillian McKinnon & Jeannot Hutcheson (Deputy)

P6B Alison Whitehead & Louise McKean (Deputy)
P5A Paula  MacPherson

P5B Fiona Donnelly
P4A Claire Campbell and Amy Dickson (Deputy)

P4B Amanda Cummins & Stephanie McGill (Deputy)
P3A Kelly Ann Adams & Kirsty McDermid (Deputy)

P3B Marie Rankin & Jennifer Walker (Deputy)
P2A Julie Flaherty

P2B Lynn Johnson & Samantha McConnell (Deputy)
P1A Julie Pakenham

P1B Siobhan Anderson
P1C Victoria Tyler

▼


